

## Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

- · The joy of being back together again! Staff and children have had a super week getting to know the routines of new classes. 4 days have been extremely warm but children have worked and played hard.
- · Our new Reception children have been spending mornings with us this week. It is so good to get to know them all as they begin their adventures with us at school. A very warm welcome to all new families.
- · Greg Bottrill came to play on Wednesday he is the inventor of Drawing Club and believes in adventure and joy! He gave us some lovely ideas for how to develop Drawing Club at school. You can check out his theories at www.canigoanplaynow.com.
- · We are looking for lunchtime supervisors. It involves about an hour and a half each day supporting with lunchtime activities including being outside playing in all weathers! If you or anyone you know are interested, please get in touch with Mrs Kennedy via the school office.
- · Sally Pickering, the lovely vicar from St Stephen's church (opposite Bridge House Nursery) is running a toddler group on Monday mornings 9-10:30. These will start on 2nd October. Sally would love to welcome new faces.
- · This week I am sending home a curriculum leaflet to this newsletter. It gives you an overview of our curriculum at Steeton and how each subject is organised throughout school.
- · Children need to have shoes or trainers that are suitable for playing and running every day.
- Please leave dangly earrings and jewellery at home it is not needed for school and is safe at home.







